
     

 

 

 

 

 

 

Half Dress Down Day  

Thank you for supporting this event. There were lots of strange combinations of clothing 

throughout the school! We raised £117.80 for the charity ‘Little Hearts Matter’.  

Ugly Bug Ball – Monday 18
th

 July 

This is for Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2. Please come dressed as a bug for this fun 

day (if you would like to dress up).  

Pyjama Day – Monday 18
th

 July 

This is for Year 3, Year 4 and Year 5. If you would like to come to school dressed in suitable pyjamas then this is 

your chance!! I hope it’s a warm day!  

DVD Afternoon 

Our final House points will be counted this afternoon and will be announced on Monday. The winning House will 

be able to watch a DVD on Tuesday afternoon. Reception and Key Stage 1 will watch one DVD and Key Stage 2 will 

watch a different one. 

 

Sports day raffle 

Many thanks to Sarah Anderson for buying the fantastic prizes and for selling the tickets. The winners were drawn 

by Sarah in assembly on Monday. Thank you to everyone who bought tickets. A total of £67.90 was raised. The 

lucky winners were: 

1
st

 prize -  Number 222         Isaac Hall (Reception) 

2
nd

 prize – Number 7          Redd Small (Year 1) 

3
rd

 prize – Number 235           Maisey Murray  (Reception) 

4
th

 prize – Number 203         Daniel Donnelly (Nursery) 

5
th

 prize – Number 127         Amelia Mason (Nursery) 

6
th

 prize – Number 275         Georgia Henderson (Year 1) 

 

Diary Dates 

Monday 18
th

 July  Ugly Bug Ball - Early Years & Key Stage 1  

    Pyjama Day - Key Stage 2 

Tuesday 19
th

 July  House DVD 

Wednesday 20
th

 July  No Nursery PM 

School Closes for summer holidays (3.00pm) 

Monday 5
th

 September  Teacher Training Day  

Tuesday 6
th

 September  Teacher Training Day 

Wednesday 7
th

 September School opens for Autumn Term 

 

New Appointment 

We have recently employed Mr Jamie Walker, who will start in September as a PE and School Sport Apprentice. 

This is a scheme that has begun working out of Ashington High School and is the first in our area. Mr Walker will 

be working with all classes during their PE sessions as well as helping our already established School Sports 

Organising Crew deliver small games at break-times and lunchtime for those children interested. Mr Walker was 

in school today and has met all the children!  

 

On behalf of all the staff at Pegswood Primary School, thank you for all of your support over the long 

year – it has been much appreciated by all. I hope you have a fantastic summer break and we look 

forward to welcoming you back safe and sound in September. 
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